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Comments: While i believe the Forest Services should track and destroy diseased trees and plant life that is a

large threat to all of its surroundings and I have experienced how beautifully wildlife can grow from natural

burning of the grounds, I feel that as a citizen and guardian of this planet (as we each should be) that such a

large scale of planned burning is not in the best interest of these National Forests. An ecosystem that needs to

be in place for the health of our planet and wildlife (water, oxygen, etc.). I support Alternative C, the Wilderness

Exclusion Alternative. The Forest Service should exclude all designated and recommended Wildernesses from

its proposed cutting and burning plans for the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests in order to comply with the

Wilderness Act.  The Forest Service should also add the Moses Mountain Recommended Wilderness to

Alternative C. The agency should instead allow natural, lightning-caused fire to play its ecological role in

designated and recommended Wilderness on the Sequoia and Sierra National Forests.   Appreciatively, Holli R

Fields


